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MR Stefan H
Wilde AVE
Killarney Heights NSW 2087

RE: DA2024/1303 - 11 / 0 Melwood Avenue FORESTVILLE NSW 2087

To whom it may concern.

After reviewing the proposed DA redevelopment of the Forestville RSL site I am concern and
object to the significant floor space devoted to gaming and gaming facilities.

The Forestville community is largely made up of young family households, who are now a
major user of the current Forestville RSL, there is little support for gambling and gaming
within this cohort due to the proven destructive nature (gambling) has on families and
households.

My recommendation would be to devote more floor space to family friendly activities including
play zones, family dining and related activities in a similar way to the Belrose Hotel with its
dedicated play centres. This will encourage more patrons from the local community to attend
and support the venue.




